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62nd Street North Access Improvements from Columbus Drive to CSX Intermodal Center
433071-2-52-01

Project Details
Work Type Access

Improvements
Phase Completed
Limits from Columbus

Drive to CSX
Intermodal
Center

Project Start February 20,
2023

Length .5 miles
City Tampa
County Hillsborough
Road 62nd Street
Construction
Cost

$6 million

Estimated
Completion

Summer 2024

Contractor Watson Civil
Construction,
Inc.

Contact Information
Project Information
  Maricelle Venegas
  813-975-6204
  RoadWork@dot.state.fl.us

Media Contact
  Kris Carson
  813-975-6060
  Kristen.Carson@dot.state.fl.us

About
All construction activities associated with this project were
completed on Wednesday, March 6, 2024. 

The Florida Department of Transportation's contractor, Watson Civil
Construction, Inc., repaved 62nd Street North from Columbus Drive
to the CSX Intermodal Center in Tampa. 

Other improvements included replacing the existing drainage ditch
with a closed reinforced concrete pipe system, adding bike lanes,
and installing sidewalks.  

 


